
 

 

WELLESLEY PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON ALTERATIONS TO THE LAYOUT OF 
HARDY ROAD 

 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2022, 6:30 P.M.  

 
ONLINE VIRTUAL MEETING 

 
 

In accordance with Chapter 41, Section 81I of the Massachusetts General Laws, the 
Wellesley Planning Board will hold a public hearing to review proposed changes to the 
layout of Hardy Road, a public way, including the alteration and expansion of such way. 
 
The hearing will be streamed at https://www.wellesleymedia.org/live-streaming.html and 
will also be broadcast live on local cable TV Comcast 9/Verizon 39. 
 
For persons wishing to attend or participate in the meeting, please see the link below to 
join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81158337123?pwd=TzlQZXd2VkNzMkFwdlJFdmlBekNJZz0
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Passcode: 139680  Webinar ID: 811 5833 7123 

The submission and plans may be viewed on the Planning Department webpage at: 

https://www.wellesleyma.gov/1479/Planning-Board-Applications-Under-Review   

 

Residents with any questions or who are seeking to participate in the hearing are 

encouraged to contact the Planning Director at dmccauley@wellesleyma.gov prior to 

the meeting. 

 

Donald McCauley 

Planning Director 

(9/15/22 & 9/22/22) 
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